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Get a Sweet Taste of Early Registration at Triton College 

RIVER GROVE, Ill. – Satisfy your sweet tooth by registering EARLY for spring 2024 classes at 
Triton College, on Tuesday, Oct. 24, and Wednesday, Oct. 25, 11 a.m.-1 p.m., in the Student 
Center Cafeteria (B Building). 

Those who register early will receive a sweet treat (Taffy Apples, while supplies last) to kick off 
the start of spring registration. If registered before Thanksgiving break (Nov. 22), students can 
be entered into a raffle for a three-credit-hour, in-district tuition voucher! 

Don’t delay – register for spring classes today! 

The spring semester will begin Monday, Jan. 22, 2024. 

For more information, visit triton.edu/advising. 
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ABOUT TRITON COLLEGE   
Triton College is a two-year college dedicated to helping members of the 25 Western Cook 
County communities in our district and beyond to achieve educational, professional and 
personal success. Located in River Grove, Ill., Triton offers more than 120 degree and certificate 
programs on its 110-acre campus, featuring a comfortable, friendly and diverse atmosphere. 
Triton also holds classes at satellite locations and offers online learning opportunities. Triton’s 
dedicated faculty and staff work to provide high quality, convenient and affordable educational 
opportunities to more than 14,000 students each year. Triton College is accredited by the 
Higher Learning Commission. Learn more at http://www.triton.edu/.   
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